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Christmas Movie Night 

Please make sure you have booked and paid for 

the cinema night by Friday 8th December if 

your child would like to join in the festive fun 

on 12th December. Thank you 

 
 

Christmas Parties 

The children’s Christmas parties will take place 

during the last week of term and will be during 

the school day. The children will be given party 

food to enjoy. This year we are asking for a 

£1.00 contribution per child for the food. In 

the past we have provided lists of food for 

parents to donate and the cost of this can be 

significant for some families. To help reduce 

the cost to everyone, we feel this donation is a 

fairer way to provide a variety of party snacks 

and nibbles which school will then provide. 

Please pay the £1.00 on Parent Pay. Thank you.  

 

Christmas Tree Festival 

Our children have made decorations for 

Dinting School’s tree which will be on display in 

St Mary’s Church. If you have time please pop 

in to look at all the festive trees on display, 

they look wonderful and festive.  

 

 

 

 
Diary Dates 

To help with your organising as we move towards 

Christmas we would like to share a few dates with 

you now, more details will follow nearer the time.  

 

2nd December – singing at the ‘Light a Life’ service in 

Old Glossop Church 2pm 

12th December – FODS Christmas movie night 

15th December - 1.15pm Nativity Service 

15th December – 5.45pm Carols in Norfolk Square 

18th December – Key Stage One Christmas Party 

1.00-3.15pm 

19th December - Key Stage Two Christmas Party 

1.00-3.15pm 

20th December - Christmas dinner for all children- 

children can wear Christmas jumpers. 

21st December - Pantomime visit to Buxton Opera 

House 

22nd December - 1.15pm Carol Service in church, last 

day of term. 

 

 
Pantomime 

A gentle reminder to go onto Parent Pay and pay for 

the pantomime visit if you haven’t already done so. 

Thank you. 

 



 

  

 

 

 
 

 


